COPRPY

September 6, 1994

MS. MARCIA MOONEY, REP.
S.J.P.EA.

P.O.BOX 710

STOCKTON, CALIF. 95201

Dear Ms. Mooney:

In regards to your letter dated 9/2/94, the district took action to reclassify the position of
Managerial District Supervisor to Mosquito Control Technician IV on April 13, 1993 by
Board action. The position of Managerial District Supervisor was created by Board of
Trustee action on March 21, 1989.

Sincerely,
John R. Stroh

irs
CC: Mr. Chris Eley, Counsel
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